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Plans	for	the	Student	Business	Challenge	for	the	2020-2021	school	year	are	on	hold	pending	internal	decisions	
made	by	the	program	lead	sponsors.		Decisions	on	the	future	of	the	program	are	expected	by	the	end	of	
December.	
	
All	partners	continue	to	be	interested	in	providing	the	business	challenge	opportunity	to	MCPS	students.	If	the	
program	will	continue	online	this	school	year,	the	MCPS	virtual	learning	management	system	is	already	in	place.		
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